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ECRA 
FAMILIES 

Hello ECRA families.  It’s 

hard to believe there is less 

than a month of school left.  

This is a busy time for 

everyone but don’t forget to 

take some time to relax.  We 

will be providing more 

information soon regarding 

the next school year.  For 

now, here are some 

important updates for this 

week. 
 

SENIOR 
GRADUATION 

 

Virtual Celebration 

Saturday, May 30th @ 3:00 PM 
 

 

 

KINDERGARTEN 
GRADUATION 

 

Virtual Celebration 

Friday, June 5th @ 6:00 PM 

 

MEMORIAL DAY 
MONDAY,  MAY 25TH  

Classes will not be held in 
honor of the holiday. 
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GRAB &GO MEALS 

  

             UPDATE  
   
 

 There will be no meal distribution on Memorial Day, Monday, May 25. 

 The APS Grab and Go meal sites will provide meals to families on Wednesday, May 27, and Friday, May 29 

at the usual sites. 

 Then, the city and county will take over the program for the summer. 

 Ten APS schools will be a part of those programs, providing breakfast and lunch Monday–Friday. Those 

schools are: 

1. 7-Bar 

2. Arroyo del Oso        

3. Dennis Chavez 

4. E.G. Ross 

5. Emerson 

6. Georgia O’Keeffe 

7. George I. Sanchez 

8. Manzano Mesa 

9. S.R. Marmon 

10. Valley 
 

See the CABQ website for a list of locations for meal distribution at:    
 

https://www.cabq.gov/family/community-centers/youth-food-service-program  

 

Please note that dates, times, and locations are subject to change. Please check the CABQ page regularly for the most 

up-to-date information.   
 

 

 

https://www.aps.edu/schools/schools/7-bar
https://www.aps.edu/schools/schools/arroyo-del-oso
https://www.aps.edu/schools/schools/dennis-chavez
https://www.aps.edu/schools/schools/e-g-ross
https://www.aps.edu/schools/schools/emerson
https://www.aps.edu/schools/schools/georgia-okeeffe
https://www.aps.edu/schools/schools/george-i-sanchez
https://www.aps.edu/schools/schools/manzano-mesa
https://www.aps.edu/schools/schools/s-r-marmon
https://www.aps.edu/schools/schools/valley
https://www.cabq.gov/family/community-centers/youth-food-service-program
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Order your yearbook now at: 

http://elcaminorealacademy.com/donate

http://elcaminorealacademy.com/donate
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P-EBT UPDATE 
The Human Service Department has issued the first phase of 

benefit of issuance to all students households on May 

18th that are currently on SNAP benefits. The benefits went 

to approximately 87,500 student households in the amount 

of $313.40 for March, April, and May. The phases of P-EBT 

benefit issuance will be the following: 

 

Phase 1- Issue Benefits to current SNAP EBT student 

households (May 18th) 

 

Phase 2- Issue Benefits to current Medicaid student 

households (By end of May) 

 

Phase 3 and 4- Issue benefits via mailed P-EBT card to 

students that receive free and reduced meals that are NOT 

on SNAP EBT or Medicaid (Early June) 

 

Please to be patient as the cards are being process for the 

entire state.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration is open for everyone and we would 

not want to see your student lose their spot.  

Classes are filling up quickly. 

 

The registration link is: 

 

https://enroll.aps.edu 

 

Please contact the  

school at 505-314-2212  

if you need assistance. 
 

 

 

https://enroll.aps.edu/

